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1st Deddington Brownies

Dear Parents/Guardians

Brown Owl’s sister has kindly created and launched the 1st Deddington Brownies Web site.  This will be designed and run by the girls and each Six will play its own part and all the Brownies will take responsibility for what to include on the site.

Brown Owl’s sister’s whose name is Sian (Aunty Sian to Francesca) and who is, herself, a Queen’s Guide has offered to administer the site for us as she has all the relevant software and tools.  Because of her involvement in the project she quite willing to come and meet everyone and to be CRB checked if necessary to enable her to do this for us.

For obvious safety reasons we will implement all necessary guidelines and refrain from giving personnel details and information on the location and days/times we meet but, it would be nice to include activity photographs if we can obtain parental permission to do so. 

It would be possible I think to have a secure part of the site for pack use i.e. downloading letters and forms etc but this would be a little bit later on.

 We would hold regular web safe talks and hopefully some of this work on the website can go towards the Brownies Computer Badge.

Having done a lot of research towards my guiding warrant there are many such sites on the web and it would be a really exciting and challenging project for the girls to become involved in.

I would be very grateful for your input and opinions and look forward to hearing from you.  If you would like your daughter’s photographs to appear on the website please forward me the permission slip below signed by a parent/guardian.

Please visit:-
www.1stdeddingtonbrownies.co.uk

I think the 1st Deddington Brownies website is a good idea: Yes/No

I agree that my daughter  ___________________________________ may participate in the 1st Deddington Brownies web site project and that her photo can appear on the web site.

Signed: ____________________________ Relationship to child: _______________

Date:    _____________
